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 The Committee held two public hearings on 29 May and 11 June 2018 
respectively to receive evidence on this subject.  In view of the complexity of issues 
raised in the Director of Audit's Report, the Committee has decided to hold another 
hearing in July 2018 and defer a full report on this subject in order to allow itself 
more time to collect evidences and consider the issues.   
 


